
It was such a pleasure  seeing so many parents, students and administrators and community
members at our Spring Home Tour last Friday. It is one of my favorite days of the year because
truly, not only do we raise a huge amount of money for our school, but we come together as a
community to support it. Thank you to all the volunteers, homeowners, sponsors, committee
members and committee chairs Suzanne Jensen and Gillan Abercrombie Frame for a fabulous
day!
 
Yesterday, the incoming LCHS PTSA 9/12 Executive Board was installed at the District. Let's
congratulate everybody who has stepped up to work so hard for the benefit of all of our students.
We still need your help. Please see the article below and consider volunteering your time to PTSA
which benefits our school and students in innumerable ways. We hope to make our family larger
with your participation. 

Have a great week and please take the time to acknowledge teachers, staff and administrators this
week as as it is Teacher and Staff Appreciation week.Thank you to all of our parents who
responded to the call for contributions and to Lisa Dick for spearheading the week of hospitality for
our wonderful teachers and staff.

Warmly,
Tamar Tujian
LCHS 9-12  PTSA President

 Athletic Clearance for 2019-2020 is Open Now!

Athletic Clearance for 2019-20 School Year Teams is open. Athletic clearance is required for
tryouts.  Make your doctor appointments now for Physicals.  DOWNLOAD PHYSICAL FORM
HERE

Tryouts will take place in summer prior to the start of the next school year, most immediately after
the school year ends, some will be the week of school Registration.  If you have any questions
contact the Athletic Director, D.R. Moreland, at dmoreland@lcusd.net

IRC Volunteers Needed - May 31, June 3-5

The IRC ladies are in need of volunteers to help with checking in textbooks at the end of the year.
There are short shift times available on May 31, June 3, 4, and 5. Please CLICK HERE if you are
able to help. Thank you
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 Club LC - An Evening of Jazz Fundraiser - May 10

Enjoy listening and dancing to jazz at Club LC, the La Canada High School Jazz Band and
Chamber Singers' annual fundraiser, on Friday, May 10th at 6:45pm. Club LC combines Big Band
instrumentals by the LCHS Jazz Band with a variety of vocal standards performed by members of
the school's Chamber Singers for a memorable musical evening.  

The event will take place at La Canada Presbyterian Church and tickets are available HERE.

Questions about Club LC? Please contact Michelle Lynskey at  michelle.lynskey@gmail.com. 

PTSA Needs You!

Over the course of the last several weeks we have advertised open positions in the PTSA for next
year. We have had a wonderful response to our call for help. We have some new positions that we
would like you to consider. Most of these positions can be shared with a friend. Please contact
Tamar Tujian with any questions  ptapresident@lchs912.org 
 
Under Ways and Means, the fund-raising arm of PTSA we are in need of volunteers who can help
take on:
 
Value card: The PTSA sells this card as a PTSA fundraiser. The job entails contacting vendors to
confirm that they wish to continue participating in the value card and reaching out to any new local
businesses as space on the card becomes available. Contact the printer at the end of summer to
get cards into production and mail out cards after the online orders are complete. Takes 10 to 20
flexible hours over the summer. 

Under Programs, we need:

Reflections Chairs The national PTA art contest is called Reflections. Many of our students
participate in the program and are recognized locally, and some advance to state and national
levels. We need two individuals who are willing to take on this position and coordinate student
entries.
 
Founders Day: We are looking for a chair to coordinate the Founders Award nomination, selection
and on-site ceremony. The PTA Founders award  is given to teachers, staff and parents who have
gone above and beyond to help our school Nomination forms are circulated in late fall and
selection made in January. The district wide reception is usually in March. 
Total hours are 12 to 15 throughout the year. 
 
Under Membership:

New Family Social: We are looking for one or two volunteers to serve on the committee that will
host welcoming new families to our District.  This job is shared with the middle school. It takes
place at the high school on a weekday late afternoon the week before school starts. The chair
coordinates with the administration and with hospitality chairs for reception snacks. 
This position requires a maximum of 10 hours of coordination. 

 ALEPH-0 Math Event - May 20

ALEPH-0 is the inaugural Math Event by Spartan Vanguard at LCHS which will be held on May 20
from 3:30 - 7:30 p.m. in the LCHS Cafeteria and is open to LCUSD students. Participants can
compete for awards in beginner, intermediate, and advanced divisions. Division Masters will
advance to final teams to battle it out to the top. Snacks and dinner will be provided.

To register please CLICK HERE 
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LCHS 2019 -2020 Registration

Don't forget to mark your calendars for Fall 2019 Registration. The schedule is below.

SENIORS: August 8th from  8:00 - 10:00 a.m.
JUNIORS: August 8th from 10:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.
SOPHOMORES: August 8th from 1:00 - 3:00 p.m.
FRESHMAN: August 9th from 8:00 - 10:00 a.m.
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